
 

 

  

 

 

 

20 July 2022 

Dear colleagues,  

Intergovernmental relations: proposals for UK Bills to legislate in devolved areas 

Please find attached a letter to the Secretary of State for Levelling Up, Housing and Communities 

regarding intergovernmental relations. The letter highlights several areas we are seeking clarification 

on following discussions during our Committee meeting on the 4 July 2022. We will keep you 

informed of further developments.       

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies 

Chair 

 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddDCC@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddDCC 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddLJC@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddLJC 
0300 200 6565 

Y Pwyllgor Deddfwriaeth,  
Cyfiawnder a’r Cyfansoddiad 
— 
Legislation, Justice and  
Constitution Committee 

Mr William Wragg MP, Chair, Public Administration and Constitutional Affairs 

Committee, House of Commons  

The Baroness Drake CBE, Chair, Constitution Committee, House of Lords   

Ms Clare Adamson, Convener, Constitution, Europe, External Affairs and Culture 

Committee, Scottish Parliament 

 


